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TIMMONS AND COMPANY, INCORPORATED 

1776 F STREET, N. W., WASHINGTON, D. C. 20006 (202) 331 -1760 

WILLIAM E. TIMMONS 

PRESIDENT 

Dear Jim: 

March 3, 1976 

As you know, our good friend and Republican 
Leader in the Senate, Hugh Scott, has 
announced his intention to retire at the 
end of his current term. We will greatly 
miss Hugh and his outstanding leadership in 
the Senate -- he will leave some very big 
shoes to fill! 

To honor the Leader, I am inviting a small 
group to a private, stag and informal dinner 
on Monday evening, March 22, 1976 at 7:00p.m. 
at the George Town Club, 1530 Wisconsin Avenue, 
N.W. 

I hope you will be able to join a few of 
Hugh's other friends for what I know will be 
a pleasant occasion. 

Honorable James M. Cannon 
Assistant to the President 

for Domestic Affairs 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

RSVP: 331-1760 

Sincerely, 

!k 
William E. Timmons 
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